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Dave Koenig 

Executive Committee appeal for September 2022 decision

Judy Cole Tue, May 30, 2023 at 2:32 PM
To: John Chew , Dave Koenig 
Cc: info <info@scrabbleplayers.org>

Hi Dave:

The Executive Committee has agreed to hear the appeal.

 

We have not yet set a date for when we will do so.

 

Judy Cole

 

From: John Chew 
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 3:40 PM
To: Dave Koenig 
Cc: info <info@scrabbleplayers.org>
Subject: Re: Executive Committee appeal for September 2022 decision

 

Hi Dave,

 

I am confirming that we have received your request, and placed it on the NASPA Executive Committee's agenda at its
next meeting next week.

 

Have a good weekend,

John

 

On Fri, May 26, 2023 at 1:33 PM Dave Koenig  wrote:

Dear NASPA Executive Committee,

 

Attached to this email is my appeal for the September 2022 decision of the Advisory Board to suspend me, a
statement on my behalf by Scott Appel, and a link to a zip file which includes the full history of my communication
relevant to the case.

 

Please be advised that Clifford Davidson is no longer representing me. I am now being represented by Marc
Mohan, who can be reached at marc@veritelawcompany.com

 

mailto:marc@veritelawcompany.com
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Sincerely,

David Koenig

 Supporting Documents for NASPA.zip
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To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to info+unsubscribe@
scrabbleplayers.org.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YwsVuPKIMeSuvti48vb3Xsh5y6Z0-QaD/view?usp=drive_web
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